
 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Phase 3 – Hazard Mitigation and Stabilization Project 
Update as of September 23, 2022 

 
Contact for Questions or Concerns: Patti Watson, 1-800-687-3417, 505-245-3134 direct office, 
505-269-9691 cell, pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
 
Crews are working in 2 locations in the Upper Canyon (See maps) 

1) 816-828 Main Road and/or 110-113 Bradford Drive (Location 5B and 5C) 
2) 113-123 Singing Pine Road and/or Main Road between Emmons Drive and Fox Drive (Location 

8A) 
 

       
 
 
Work Activity for the Week of 9/26/22-9/30/22 
AUI and Village of Ruidoso representatives will work to meet with impacted property owners to discuss 
the results of the tree survey meeting held last week. Several trees were converted from "evaluate" 
status to "remove” and the others will be converted to “remain." 

 
Tree Surveying Identification 
Crews have marked trees in the construction easement that were identified as: 

 Remove (red paint X & ribbon) 

 Remain (white paint O & blue/white ribbon) 

 Evaluate (yellow ribbon) 
 
Tree removal has been postponed and is scheduled to begin the week of Oct. 3-7, 2022. 
 
 


